
WHY IS THE MEDICAL DEFINITION OF MENTAL RETARDATION OF

LITTLE USE TO TEACHERS

Looking for online definition of mental retardation in the Medical Dictionary? Low IQ scores and limitations in adaptive
skills are the hallmarks of mental retardation. Some studies have shown that even moderate alcohol use during
pregnancy .. Job Satisfaction of Teachers of Children with Mental Retardation in Punjab.

It is important that the practitioner has an intricate knowledge of community resources for the family. Among
children, the cause of intellectual disability is unknown for one-third to one-half of cases. Many now believe
that mental retardation has itself become pejorative 2. Many children have developed lead poisoning by eating
the flaking lead-based paint often found in older buildings. Good prenatal care can also help prevent
retardation. Individuals with the condition were considered to be incapable of sinning, thus "christ-like" in
their disposition. Overlapping these two disorders, while common, can be detrimental to a person's well being.
To avoid bias, the parents of children seen by any of the authors were not included. Children are given
intelligence tests to measure their learning abilities and intellectual functioning. Many conditions that can
cause severe retardation can be diagnosed during pregnancy, and in some cases proper treatment can lessen or
even prevent retardation. Amentia has a long history, mostly associated with dementia. The response to
treatment of any pharmacological treatment should be monitored regularly and weighed against any adverse
effects. Behaviours associated with self-harm, harm to others, damage of property should be monitored for, as
this will obviously hinder social interaction. In general, people with intellectual disability have an IQ below
70, but clinical discretion may be necessary for individuals who have a somewhat higher IQ but severe
impairment in adaptive functioning. Such behaviour may lead to social isolation and lack of opportunity and
should be anticipated at the time of puberty. It has been suggested that a multisite, protocol-driven study
would be of value in obtaining a degree of uniformity in investigations carried out and hence allow some
estimation of the yield of the investigations outlined above. Services were provided based on the relative ease
to the provider, not based on the needs of the individual. Currently, there is no "cure" for an established
disability, though with appropriate support and teaching, most individuals can learn to do many things. For
example, mental retardation in some contexts covers the whole field but previously applied to what is now the
mild MR group. Risperidone, a psychotropic drug, has the advantage of not having the degree of sedation or
parkinsonian adverse effects of the older psychotropics, but initial orthostatic hypotension is common  Results
indicated that by age 2, the children provided the intervention had higher test scores than control group
children, and they remained approximately 5 points higher 10 years after the end of the program.


